
RFP 2020-0-11 Legal Services 
 
Question: 
 
I was reviewing the new RFP this morning and preparing Appendix A for submittal and I noticed that the 
form states it needed to be submitted by 3:00 p.m. on July 27th.  However, page 7 of the RFP lists August 
5, 2020 as the due date. Is it still possible to submit the form? 
 
Answer:  
The date on the Acknowledgement form should have been dated August 5, 2020.  


